
 

 

 

BRIDGEWATER TOWNSHIP 

Fire District #4 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION:  

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 25, 2020 

 

 

 

 

TAKE NOTICE that the Bridgewater Township Fire District #4 meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, March 25, has been cancelled by the Board President due to concerns related to the 

Coronavirus. 

 

 

 

Samantha Ally 

Board Secretary 

 

 

March 28, 2020 

 


